			Ш	кола №	
TOTAL:		Variant 1	для поступающих	Английский язык в 5 класс школы № 67	
Listenina. Liste	en and write. There is one	e example. Аудировани	е. Послушай и впиши	нужное слово или слова.	
Anna watched:		<u>English hom</u> 3progra	ework: Television ammes		
	film was				
2. Star	ted at: ne of actor:				
	job in the film:				
5. The actors were:					
Phonetics. Put these words into 5 columns according to the sound. There are some extra words which you may need to use. Выпиши слова в 5 колонок в соответствии с гласным звуком. Некоторые слова возможно не бу использованы. home, right, name, food, break, ugly, swim, shoe, grey, car, son, slow, his, busy, drove, does, cut, do, daughter, road, school, this, day					
[\ 	[i] - fish	[u:] - boot	[ei] - train	[əu] - phone	
[//]-up	[1]-lisii	[u.]-boot	[er]-train	[au] - priorie	
Grammar. Com				скобках в нужную време e 2(go)	
jogging. On w	veekends her parents	-	ve) her to the countr	y and she 4.	
Alice 1jogging. On w (ride) her bike	veekends her parents e there.	3 (dri			
Alice 1 jogging. On w (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali	veekends her parents e there.	3 (drivgo) to the swimming-p	pool and 6	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред	veekends her parents the there. the there. the first state of the there. the first state of the first state of the there. the first state of the f	3 (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transment omдыхе. Напил	nool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред	veekends her parents e there. ce 5 (g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sum 't like/hate doing on he дставь, что ты на лег	3 (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transment omдыхе. Напил	nool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред нравится на оне Hi Ben,	veekends her parents e there. ce 5 (g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sum 't like/hate doing on he дставь, что ты на лег	3 (driverse) (driverse) to the swimming-particle (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transported (pure holiday, who you are transported (pure holiday).	pool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you avelling with. ши другу в письме,	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред нравится на оне Hi Ben,	veekends her parents e there. ce 5(g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sumi 't like/hate doing on ho дставь, что ты на лег отдыхе, с кем ты путе	3 (driverse) (driverse) to the swimming-particle (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transported (pure holiday, who you are transported (pure holiday).	pool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you avelling with. ши другу в письме,	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред нравится на оне Hi Ben,	veekends her parents e there. ce 5(g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sumi 't like/hate doing on ho дставь, что ты на лег отдыхе, с кем ты путе	3 (driverse) (driverse) to the swimming-particle (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transported (pure holiday, who you are transported (pure holiday).	pool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you avelling with. ши другу в письме,	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1jogging. On worder (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред нравится на оне Hi Ben,	veekends her parents e there. ce 5(g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sumi 't like/hate doing on ho дставь, что ты на лег отдыхе, с кем ты путе	3 (driverse) (driverse) to the swimming-particle (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transported (pure holiday, who you are transported (pure holiday).	pool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you avelling with. ши другу в письме,	(swim) for an hour.	
Alice 1 jogging. On w (ride) her bike Yesterday Ali Where is she Writing. Imagi what you don Письмо. Пред нравится на о Hi Ben, I'm on holiday	veekends her parents e there. ce 5(g now? Look! She 7 ine you are on a sumi 't like/hate doing on ho дставь, что ты на лег отдыхе, с кем ты путе	3 (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (driverse) (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transperse (driverse) (driverse) (play) temper holiday. Write wholiday, who you are transperse.	pool and 6 nnis with her friend. nere you are, what you avelling with. ши другу в письме,	(swim) for an hour.	

5. 1.	Make sentences. Составь предложения. on/ Fred/ basketball/ practices/ Friday.
2.	you /did/ presents/ get/ any/ Christmas/at?
3.	do/ Russian/ eat/ people/ not/bats.
4.	are/ many/ there/kids/the/in/now/park.
5.	you/can/help/with/me/my/Maths?
6.	to/cinema/the/go/let's/Sunday/on.
7.	don't/ why/eat/ice cream/you?
6.	Find and cross out extra word/words. Вычеркни лишнее слово или слова в каждо предложении.
1.	Dave doesn't not like old cars.
2.	He visits to the market every Saturday.
3.	She often does buys toys for her children.
4.	We watch about television every evening.
5.	I have get up early.
	They play football every the weekend.
	Where does she Helen live?
	My parents are give me chocolate for good marks. When does your school start at eight o'clock?
7.	Match words to the definitions. Подбери слова к определениям.
	policemen, school, taxi, bees, circus, bus stops, museums, ice
1.	You can take it when you have a lot of luggage.
2.	These people wear uniforms and they help to beat down crime
3.	Children go to this place to laugh at clowns.
	These blue and yellow insects make honey and can sting you.
	You can put this in your drinks to make them cold. If it is on a lake, you can skate on it.
6.	You can visit these places to see old things or paintings. Sometimes teachers take their students to them.
7.	Children go to this place to learn about many interesting things. Sometimes it is hard, but it is still
	necessary

8. Reading. Read these texts about two different people and answer the questions. Чтение. Прочти эти тексты о двух разных людях и ответь на вопросы.

Text A. Francesca.

I was born in a small village in the mountains in the north of Italy. It was very cold in winter – colder than in London. But the summers were nice.

I am from a large family – I had three sisters and four brothers. We had two dogs, a cat and a goat.

We lived in a big house. It had blue windows and red doors. When you stood at the window you looked down on the garden. I think it was nicer than the other gardens in the village.

My father was a baker and my mother worked in the shop. They got up at three o'clock every day to make cake and bread and send me to school later at seven. In the holidays I helped them in the shop.

I went back to my village last year for a holiday. The village is changing at the moment. It is bigger. There are new shops and houses. And there are cars and buses everywhere. We didn't have a car when I was young. We had a horse and cart.

Text B. Bob.

I was born in Findhorn, a fishing village in the north of Scotland. It was a small place then, with about a hundred houses.

I went to Aberdeen last summer and visited Findhorn. The village is different. It is bigger and nosier. There are new holiday homes and there are lots of tourists and new shops. I think it was nicer before.

When I was a boy, we lived in an old house. It was older than the other houses in the village. It was white and it had black windows and blue doors. I had a small room next to the kitchen. When you looked out of the window you saw a tall tree.

There were seven people in our family: my parents, me, and my brothers and sisters. We had a big dog, a cat and four budgies in a cage.

My father was a dentist and worked in Forres, a big town ten kilometres from Findhorn. My mother worked in Forres, too. She was a teacher but she didn't teach me. I went to a village school very near my home.

1.	Whose family was bigger, Francesca's or Bob's?
2.	Did those families live in a village or in a town?
3.	Which family had a garden?
4.	What animals did Bob's family keep?
5.	Did Francesca's house have black doors?
6.	Did the kids go to school or did they study at home?
7.	Do you think these children had a happy childhood?
8.	Where were you born?
9.	Do your parents have a holiday home (dacha)?
10	. What do you want to become when you grow up?